
WELCOME TO CAMP CHILLER! 

 

Dear Camp Chiller Parent,  

 

Welcome to Camp Chiller! We are excited to have your child be a part of Central Ohio’s one and only “ice 

camp.” During the week, your child will learn many different aspects of an ice rink including figure skating, 

hockey, Olympic winter sports and the ice itself – how we make it and maintain it. We will have special activities 

and some possibly guest speakers as well to round out our week. Our counselors have many years of experience 

working with children and are also skating instructors in our Basic Skills "Learn to Skate" lessons offered at our 

rinks. 

 

The camp day will run from 9:00am – 3:00pm with skating taking place beginning at 9:00am every day. Please 

bring your camper to the rink dressed for skating and have them ready, with skates on, to begin at 9:00am. 

 

Check in will begin at 8:45am each morning and pick up is at 3:00pm. A $10 fee will be assessed if you are more 

than 15 minutes late for pickup. 

 

TO DO BEFORE CAMP: Please click the following links for the Camper Information Sheet (PDF) and Lunch Order 

Form (PDF). You will need to print these and have completed prior to check in on Monday morning – this will 

help to expedite the check in process. 

 

LUNCH: You will need to either pack a lunch for your camper or order from our selections. If you are ordering a 

lunch – please make sure to have your lunch order form completely filled out on Monday morning for check in 

along with lunch payment. 

 

A few items your camper will need to have at Camp Chiller… 

 

SHOES: Every camper should wear tennis shoes. We do activities that include running, jumping, noodle hockey, 

etc. and it is safer to be wearing tennis shoes. 

 

SKATING CLOTHES: Warm clothes for skating. Including long pants, sweatshirt or jacket, gloves and socks. We do 

not have time to change their clothing after skating so please wear your general clothing under your skating 

clothes. 

 

SKATES: Rental skates and helmets are provided at no additional charge, however if your child has their own 

skates or helmet, you are welcome to bring them. 

 

GENERAL CLOTHING: Please remember that Camp Chiller is in an ice rink and some of the activities we do will 

be in colder areas of the building, so remember to bring a jacket. 

 

PLEASE…: Have your camper use the restroom when they get to the rink in the morning…it saves us time for 

more fun things! 

 

Thanks for giving us the opportunity to serve your child; we are looking forward to a great summer of fun and 

excitement. 

 

For liability reasons, if parents or guests choose to stay at the rink for the duration of camp, we ask that you wait 

in the rink lobby, not in the camp room. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Pam at pmorlan@thechiller.com. 


